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From: Jan Rockwood <janrockwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 1:57 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Westfield Ave Project

Good day Council Members. I am Jan Rockwood of 147 Broad St, Danielson. I believe it is
economically sound to invest in the Westfield Ave location. The tax increase we will have is
minimal compared to what it could be if we were to a) search to build new b) continue to

band-aid the current building. Having a fully operational Community
Center is vital to a little town like ours. It allows us to get back out
there and regain some normalcy.

I fully support the Renovation.
Thank you,

Jan Rockwood
147 Broad St, Danielson, CT 06239



